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Subject: 

 
SB 483 Relating to unlawful use of a global positioning system device 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
Senate Bill 483 creates the crime of unlawful use of a GPS device by knowingly attaching it 
to a vehicle without the consent of the owner. The crime is classified as a Class A 
misdemeanor, unless the individual has a previous conviction for stalking or is violating a 
court order for stalking, in which case it becomes a Class C felony. 
 
The staff measure summary and the fiscal impact statement are available on the Oregon 
Legislative Information System (OLIS). The measure previously had a public hearing in the 
Public Safety Subcommittee on June 12th.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have a minimal fiscal impact to the Department of 
Corrections, Judicial Department, District Attorney’s and their Deputies, and the Public 
Defense Services Commission. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 483 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 

 
Carriers 
Full Committee: ______________________________________ 
House Floor: ______________________________________ 
Senate Floor: ______________________________________ 


